FROM: Christopher ]J. McNeal DATE: 28 August 2012
DRS Technical Services, Inc.
FRN: 0010567428
509-722-6147

cmcneal@DRS.com

TO: International Bureau, Federal Communication Commission
Satellite Earth station

SUBJECT: Letter of Surrender

This letter is to notify the FCC that DRS Technical Services is no longer operating the
VSAT network associated with the call sign E040367 and we wish to surrender the
license for that call sign immediately.

The point of contact for this action is myself, CHRISTOPHER J. McNEAL, Sr. Field
Engineer.

CHRISTOPHER J. McNEAL
509.722.6147
cmcneal@DRS.com




